April 27, 2016

Ms. Stacey Guth
12 Vaill St
Portland ME 04103

Tax Map 433 Lot D006

Ms. Guth,

In accordance with the requirements of the City of Portland, this letter is intended to serve as written
notice that I, Justin Desjarlais, homeowner at 51 Olympia Street, will be demolishing the existing one-story
wood framed garage located at 51 Olympia Street. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to

contact me.

Sincerely,

Justin Desjarlais
51 Olympia Street
Portland ME 04103



